
                           
                                                                                                                       

 
 

Dear customers 

We would like to take this opportunity, as we do every year, to inform you about the ANNUAL MAINTENANCE that 

is being performed on our property at this time of year. 

We know how important the satisfaction of our mutual clients is to both of us, so we ask that you take the necessary 

steps to make our future guests aware of this work. 

We are focused on providing a clean and safe environment for all of our children; Therefore, we have made the 

necessary arrangements for the activity program to take place in the Family Water Park and other areas where the 

scheduled activities will be offered so that children can continue enjoying the contests, movies and craft classes that 

we usually offer. 

MAINTENANCE OF RESTAURANTS AND BARS 

The scheduled maintenance program for all restaurants will take place from September 17th to November 29. This 

program includes work on furniture, bathrooms, air conditioners, kitchens, and painting in general. 

We would like to emphasize that when a restaurant closes, the menu will continue to be offered in another 

restaurant. 

Start End Área 

September 17th   September 28th Kids Paradise , Baby Club , Aqua Park 

Septembre 30th October 12th La Palapa Restaurant 

October  14th October 19th La Piazza Restaurante 

October 21th October 26th Restaurante Waynes Boots 

October 28th November 2nd Restaurante Sans soucis 

November 4th November 9th Restaurante Fisherman 

November 11th November 16th Restaurante Los Gallos 

November 18th November 20th Snack Fujiyama 

November 21th November 23th Collage  y Yetix  

November 25th November 29th Trafalgar 

   

   

 

We greatly appreciate your usual support and understanding in allowing us to carry out this important work, which will undoubtedly be of great 

benefit to our mutual clients. 


